
 
SIS/STC/055/2019-2020         September 17, 2019  

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that Scholars Youth Festival – 2019, will be conducted on Wednesday, September 18 and 

Thursday, September 19, 2019.  There will be no regular classes on these days.  Only participants shall come in 

proper uniform to participate in the competition.  Parents are welcome to see the competitions and encourage 

students. Buses will ply as usual. 

 
 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 


